UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN

NOTICE FOR PRO SE DEBTORS REGARDING A
TEMPORARY CHANGE IN
PRO SE OFFICE HOURS
AUGUST 1,2019 AND AUGUST 2,2019

The Pro Se Office hours for August 1, 2019 and August 2, 2019 are as follows:

August 1, 2019
Closed: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm

Open: 1:00 pm - 3:30 pm

August 2,2019:
Closed: 9:00 am - 3:30 pm

The Pro Se Office will resume normal
operations on August 5, 2019. Please see the Court’s
website at www.mieb.uscourts.gov for more information

PLEASE NOTE: The change in hours pertains only to the Pro Se Office. The Office of the Clerk will
remain fully open and operational during this time.

Date: July 26,2019 Katherine B. Gullo
Clerk of Court



